
 
 

 
April 12, 2025 

 

 
HARRIS COUNTY MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 304 

WATER SYSTEM OPERATIONS NOTICE 
 
 

This morning (04/12/2025), Harris County MUD No. 304’s surface water system valve had a 
malfunction and called out to Precision personnel. Precision Utility personnel have contacted 
the water authority, and they are aware of the valve malfunction and are sending personnel to 
investigate the issue. Harris County MUD 304 is currently on well water for the time being. 
 
Please check with your Municipal Utility District Website for additional updates. Thanks, in 
advance for your cooperation and understanding during this time.  
 

 
 

Management 
Precision Utility, LLC 
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